When lessons start, you will just need to click the link that we send to you.

We recommend ‘arriving’ a few minutes early so that when the tutor starts the
lesson you are ready and waiting!

The first time you use Zoom, you’ll need to make sure that your camera and
microphone are working.

When you use Zoom for the first time (on whichever device you are using), you will
be prompted to allow access to Audio and Video. Please give permission for Zoom
to do this — it will be difficult to see and hear the pupils otherwise!

When you join each lesson, if your audio and video doesn’t connect automatically,
just click on the microphone and camera icons and follow the prompts.

You could try downloading Zoom on a couple of different devices in the house and
practicing with your child to get the hang of it, or maybe ask a friend or family
member in another house to give it a try! Even better, if you know another MfSF
pupil that will be taking part, why not try some Zoom duets!

There is lots of help available at Zoom if you need it too!

Happy testing!


https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206175806-Top-Questions?flash_digest=18b248588556b1d100a0b5a2ab6bec25fc33d0db

